February	10,	2023
----------	-----	------

Dear Brooke Grove Families,

I hope you had a wonderful week. This week at BGES our Kindergartners celebrated the 100th Day of School, our third graders had a great trip to the College Park Aviation Museum, and our PTA sponsored an assembly with magician Joe Romano, whose show was entertaining and included a great message of kindness and respect. See below for photos and ask your children to tell you about the show! A huge thank you to our PTA for bringing this show to BGES. The more parents who join PTA, the more wonderful events we can have for our students.

Next week is Random Acts of Kindness (RAK) Week. We have a fun week planned, including a Spirit Week and Valentine's Day parties on Tuesday. Our PTA Room Parents will be planning a fun classroom celebration for students. This is a time that we set aside to celebrate kindness & caring for one another and to build classroom community & relationships. Students will exchange Valentines with all students in their class and teachers have sent home class lists. Valentines can be homemade, store bought and there are a lot of free Valentine printable cards available online. Please see below for the Spirit Week calendar and more information and updates, including information about Saturday School and a new MCPS Health and Wellness app.

I hope you have a restful and relaxing weekend!

Warmly,

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal

Attachments:

messages/attachments/ae849094079aeb458980da95628a2498/2.10.23.pdf (1143.1 KB)